
Dear Parents & Carers, 

I would like to thank you for your support of our teachers this week as they went on strike to try and 

get the Government to listen to our concerns about school funding. A special thanks to those parents 

and children who joined the teachers in Central London for the march and demonstration! 

Unfortunately, Y6 missed their visit to Project Zero but this has been rescheduled for Wednesday 

22nd February! 

A massive well done and congratulations to Rosa in Y5 who wrote to the King & Queen about our 

Christmas Number One Single in December!! Guess what?!? She received a wonderful letter from 

the Queen Consort, Camilla, who said she remembered her visit to Project Zero with the King AND 

had memories of her visit to Barn Croft in 2018!!! What a lovely message and experience for Rosa! 

Please do come along to the Friends of Barn Croft coffee morning on Tuesday 7th February at 9am. 

Y3 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the British Museum on Thursday and Reception class were 

exhausted but happy when they returned from their class trip to Walthamstow Wetlands! A big 

thank you to all the parents who accompanied the children and teachers on the trips. 

Y3 & Y4 children went to play badminton today and next week more children will be going to a 

swimming gala and to a netball competition. Our Sports Ambassadors give out the certificates in 

assembly and you can see a display of who they are and our sports values just inside the main doors. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 
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03rd February 2023 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 
7th February 

Science Museum 

Year 4 

 
13th February - 17th 

February  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
20th February 

Children return to School 

 
21st February 

Parents Evening 

3:30-7:00pm 

 
23rd February 

Parents Evening 

3:30-5:40pm 

 
31st March 

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot choc Friday  
Rec- Rickie 
Y1- Betsy 
Y2 – Ezra 

Y3- Ibrahim 
Y4 – Artin 

Y5 – Ronan 
Y6 - Marcia 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Topic Work 

          

Reception – Elinor & Yasmin   

Year 1 – Arthur & Chloe    

Year 2 – Feriel & Orson           

Year 3 – Dylan D & Rosalie       

Year 4 – Max & Rumejsa            

Year 5 – Casey & Rosa    

Year 6 –  Asger & James  

Tea Time Club – Tomas – Year 5   

Breakfast Club – Poppy – Year Reception  

      

      

 

 
 

  

 

Teachers would like 
to say a massive 
thank you to all 

those parents that 
supported them on 

the Strike 



 

 

 

 



 

 


